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LLPOA WQSC Review of the 2024 RLS Annual Water Quality Report 

The Water Quality Sub-Committee (WQSC) has reviewed the RLS 2024 Water Quality Report 

and has approved it for posting on our website.  The WQSC noted an irregularity for the 

phosphorous (P) test results as reported by Trace (certified) Labs for the North Lake July 

water tests, compared to prior years. While the “non-detect” July readings could have just 

been an anomaly, they also could be inaccurate for any number of other reasons involving 

the testing, handling or analysis of the water samples for that period.  While we have no way 

to re-check the July 2024 results, we will be testing again this July.  

In addition, while we agree with our Lake Manager’s conclusion that the Phosphorous & 

Nitrogen level as measured in the water column were notably lower on the South Lake while 

using TimberChar Filter, the Committee does not align with the same conclusions concerning 

North Lake mostly driven by the July water sample results. The Committee is recommending 

that we reuse the existing TimberChar filter bags for the 2025 season, but delay purchasing 

any additional bags until more definitive data is available.  
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